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What's going on? 

Where's Larry?
Along with a few of our

Residents, Larry has
been helping out with

golf green upkeep. 

June was a busy month but one of the
highlights was our Father's Day celebration. 

We celebrated all our dads with craft beer,
entertainment by The Acoustic Duo and

dancing! Topped off with an amazing 
steak dinner. 
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Please call us to
book a virtual tour.

We'd love to show
you around!

613-706-6606
or email us at

info@lanarklifestyles.ca

Our grounds are taking shape!
Considering that this time
last year we were still under
construction, our
landscaping has really come
along.  Along with our
putting green, we also have
a bocce court, ladder toss
and ring toss.

On any given day, you can
find many of our residents
outside and enjoying the
grounds. 


